
Find your community. Develop your craft. Advance your career. 
Willamette Writers 

                       
Willamette Writers 
5331 SW Macadam Ave. 
Suite 258, PMB 215 
Portland, OR 97239 
Phone: (971) 200-5385 
Email: wilwrite@willamettewriters.org 
Website: willamettewriters.org 
 

Good day, 
 
Thank you for being a part of Willamette Writers! We have enjoyed having you as a member this 
year, and we hope you have continued to find your community, develop your craft, and expand 
your career.  
 
Your membership is now up for renewal. If you already renewed online or at a chapter meeting, 
great! Please ignore this letter. To renew your membership, please log onto 
willamettewriters.org/account. This is the quickest way to renew your membership or make 
changes to your membership.  
 
You may also write a check, addressed to Willamette Writers, and send to: Willamette Writers, 
5331 SW Macadam Ave, Suite 258, PMB 215 Portland, OR 97239. 
 
As a volunteer-run organization, we thank you for continuing to support Willamette Writers. We 
look forward to seeing you at our events in the future, and at our annual Conference. Please 
contact us at wilwrite@willamettewriters.org if you have any questions or concerns.  
 
Thank you, and happy writing! 
 
 
 
Willamette Writers Team 
 

  
To pay by credit card, go online to Willamettewriters.org/account.  
 
Please write any email or address changes below. 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 
_____________________________________________________________________________________ 
 

Your Name Your Email Amount Due Check number 

  
$57.00 for 

individual, $77 
for family 

  


